Bio and Cover Letter for Women in the Director’s Chair

August 3, 2006

I have had the fortunate opportunity to be part of the Women in the Director’s Chair workshop on two previous occasions.  I worked as a First Camera Assistant.  This year I would like to offer my skills as an operator.  

The experiences I encountered with WIDC gave me inspiration to pursue my goals in the Camera Department.  My ultimate goal is to become an operator and Steadicam operator in the Union.  I have been a member of IATSE 669 for 10 years.  I also have 5 years of post secondary education in film studies and production. 

I feel my passion for film, and experience as a camera technician will be an asset to the directors with WIDC.  In addition, my goal is to help balance out the patriarchal profession within the film and television industry.  In other words, I am in huge support of all women working in field.  I especially encourage women to be directing, editing, writing and shooting.  

I feel WIDC will help me further gain experience and achieve my goal as an operator. I look forward to both being a mentor and having a mentor.  Meeting the directors and mentors at WIDC offers a network of possible employers, friends, and like-minded people.  

Thank you for considering me once again for Women in the Director’s Chair…

Sincerely, 

Tammy Jones

